From: Victoria Watkins 
Sent: Friday, June 22, 2018 10:22 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Cc: Tiffany Newbern; Samantha Fields; Jacob Nudelman
Subject: Chicagoland Chamber of Commerce Event

Hi Steve,

I hope all is well with you.

This is just a note to let you know the 4 of us attended the Chicago Legislative Reception this past Tuesday, June 19, 2018 at the Goose Island Brewery & Taproom.

Victoria Watkins

Tiffany Newbern

Samantha Fields

Jacob Nudelman 

Please let us know if you need any other information.

Thanks and have a great weekend!

Victoria

Victoria R. Watkins

Senior Advisor

Office of the Mayor

